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basis. It is a cooperative agreement between fire districts,
they agree on t his service before the service is charged for.
It came about because there are certain districts out there who
serve a fire district outside their district which is closer to
their town than the other fire d istrict's headquarters is,
happens all over Nebraska. It happens in Car son Roger' s
district, it happens in my district. We saw the pr oblem and
brought the bill. Had no opposition at the testimony (sic). It
is a com mon co ncern of all the fire districts out there, just
rural districts. Currently, this cooperative agreement exists
between ambulance services, but it does not exist between fire
service. So we'd like to ask that the fire districts be allowed
this same courtesy. Thank you.

S PEAKER BARRETT: Any discussion? If not, all in....Excuse me ,
S enator Ch i z e k .

SENATOR CHIZEK: Sena tor Dierks, do they just exchange money
between the two districts for the call then, or if you h a d a
call at your house, would you be responsible?

SENATOR DIERKS: No , the exchange of money is between the fire
districts.

S ENATOR CHIZEK: Tha n k y o u .

S PEAKER BARRETT: Any other discussion? Seeing none, those i n
favor of the advancement of the bill vote aye, opposed nay. On
the advancement of the bill. Have you all voted'?

SENATOR DIERKS: Nr. Speaker, I guess I better call the house.

SPEAKER BARRETT: A request for a call of the house. Those in
favor of the house going under call vote aye, opposed nay.

SENATOR DIERKS: Nr . Sp ea k e r .

SPEAKER BARRETT: R e c o rd , N r . Cl er k .

CLERK: 1 3 a y es , 1 n a y t o g o u n der c a l l .

SPEAKER BARRETT: The h ouse is under call. Did you authorize
cal l i n vot es , S en a tor Di e r k s ?

SENATOR DIERKS: Y e s , si r .
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